
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: voting
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 8:59:13 AM

To Whomsoever,
 
I am concerned about the prospect of removing the requirement for adequate voter identification at
election time.  Such removal begs the question: Is there election fraud? Are some voters using
others names, even deceased names?  Howcan anyone be sure?  Providing identification is not the
slightest problem for many activities; why should it trouble voters?
 
Please, retain some certainty that voter fraud is being completelt eliminated.
 
Yours sincerely,
Errol Wiles.

 Babinda, 4861.
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